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I am writing to express my strong opposition to HB 2025.  The tax increases imposed 

by this bill are not sustainable for everyday Oregonians.  We are constantly being 

taxed at every turn and rarely, if ever, do we see the outcomes promised by our 

legislature.  Do better with what you have - just like we all have to in today's 

economy.   


